





Parents and Students,

Our Annual Thanksgiving Feast is coming up! For the past twelve years, this has been one of our most fun and memorable high school events, and it allows us the opportunity to give thanks for all of our blessings!

The year's feast will be held on Thursday, November 16<sup>th</sup>, beginning at 12:00pm. We will share lunch together and have activities planned for the remainder of the afternoon.

Student Council will be providing meat for the students, but we are asking students to bring side dishes: mac and cheese, stuffing, green bean casserole, sweet potatoes, fruit or veggie salad, even dessert!

We ask that parents bring the dishes to the school beginning at 11:00am if at all possible. If other arrangements need to be made, feel free to reach out to Mrs. Fitzwater. Dishes should be a family sized portion that is fully cooked upon arrival. We will have warming space, but it is limited.

Freshmen and sophomores will sign up for their dish in their Bible classes, and juniors and seniors will sign up in English.

Thank you for your support of this event and encouraging your child to attend as this is a memory they will not want to miss!

Blessings, and Happy Thanksgiving! We are thankful for you!

Kelli Fitzwater 806-570-0395



